
3/4/93 

Dear Postmistress, 

We spoke the other day about the letters I enclose. 

I think I'd like to helve a local record of them so I lez.,ve them with you for 

the post inspector,Iwhenever he is here. 

These three letters axe from oneHarrison Livingstone to Firs.gary Ferrell, in 

Dallas, and to me, dated December 13, 1993, Feb nary 9 and Yebruary 10 , 19934' 

Livingstone lives in Baltimore. 

There is a Baltimore police interest. Detective Joe Adams phoned no about the 

relationship between Livingstone and one or more policemen. 

Thank you for anything you can do. 

14y entire file is, of course, available for examination or copyitg. 

Sincer ly, 

Harold Weisberg 


